
Hello 
 
This bill is unfair to housing providers. Are they not equally as important to the stability of the 
community as tenants?  
 
If assistance is going to be provided to tenants then it should be provided to landlords. How will a 
landlord pay the mortgage? And if the mortgage isn’t paid then both the landlord and the tenant will be 
homeless further endangering an already fragile system.  
 
The emergency order should be just that – for an emergency. It should not be made law.  
 
Both landlords and tenants need assistance now. There is no time to waste with a special session.   
 
There needs to be liability protection for housing providers with the exception for gross negligence.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
Best 
Ann 
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